
For Everyone’s Health and Safety 
A Face Covering or Mask MUST Be Worn Here—At All Times.

Face coverings help prevent illnesses like COVID-19 
from spreading to others while speaking, coughing, 
or sneezing. 

Your face covering can be a scarf, bandana, or a 
homemade mask.

It should cover your mouth AND your nose.

FACE COVERINGS OR MASKS SHOULD NOT BE WORN BY:
Anyone whose health would be harmed from wearing a face covering.
Infants, babies, or children under 2 years old.

For more information: health.ri.gov/covid

As of April 14, 2020: Customers and employees must wear face coverings, per Rhode Island Governor Gina Raimondo’s 
Executive Order 20-24.


